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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been lovely to watch all of the    

fantastic performances that our children 

have given over the last couple of weeks. 

The festive spirit is in full force at       

Gaywood Primary! 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for making me feel welcome 

in my first half term as Headteacher of 

Gaywood Primary School. I hope that 

you have a lovely break and remember    

children return on   

Thursday 4th January 

2018. 
 

Festive wishes, 

Mr Mindham 
(Headteacher) 

This week’s attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 90% Wren 87.5% 

Y1 Finch 99.7% Sparrow 94.3% 

Y2 Blackbird 94.5% Starling 97% 

Y3 Swallow 94.7% Swift 96.6% 

Y4 Jackdaw 95.3% Raven 99.3% 

Y5 Heron 96.2% Kingfisher 90.7% 

Y6 Kestrel 95.9% Peregrine 98.4% 

Consider using filtering software to block unwanted content. In 

addition to filtering, remember that discussion with your child, 

and involvement in their internet use, are both effective ways to 

educate them about the internet. 

Problem, Concern  

or Complaint ? 
 

In order that we can resolve any issue 

that you may have, in the first instance, 

please speak with your class teacher— 

contact the office to make an             

appointment . Our complaints           

procedure can also be found on the 

website. 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

Christmas Jumper Day—19th December 2017 
for the charity ‘Walking with the Wounded’ 

 
Children can help raise money for the charity ‘Walking with 

the Wounded’ by taking part in Christmas Jumper Day!  
Wear your most festive jumper for a 50p donation per    

person.   



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Mon 18th December 

Yr 4 Christmas Party 

Tues 19th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Break up for Christmas 

 

Thurs 4th January 2018 

Children return to school 

Mon 8th January 

Year 3 to Kings Lynn Museum 

Wed 10th January  

Y6 Residential ~ Hilltop  

Friday 12th January 

Y6 Children return from Hilltop 

14th & 15th March  

Parents Evenings 

Weds 28th March 

Break up for Easter 

121 Midday Supervisor 

Assistant Required 

We are looking to appoint a     

temporary one to one Midday 

Supervisor Assistant to support a 

child in EYFS/KS1.  The hours are 

12 until 1pm, Monday to Friday.   

Please ask in the office for an   

application form. 

Reception and Year 1  
Christmas Performances 

New Website  

Over the next few weeks we will be adding more content,  

including pictures on the gallery page.                                    

Click on the website and have a look around.   


